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Dear Colleagues,

Turkish Neurosurgery is the official Journal of Turkish Neurosurgical Society.  In April 
2015 Turkish Neurosurgical Society organized two important scientific events. The 
International Basic Neurosurgery Course and 29th Annual Scientific Congress of Turkish 
Neurosurgical Society. This year’s IBNC course was the last  of the first cycle and 185 
participants from 70 different countries attended the course. The 29th annual scientific 
congress was held with the collaboration of Congress of Neurological Surgeons. The 
scientific level of the congress was outstanding.

I would like to encourage young neurosurgeons and residents to submit their papers 
they had presented at the congress  as articles to Turkish Neurosurgery.
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